
 

The Transport Division of the Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the 

general public that in order to facilitate the closure of the Government Accounts for 

the Fiscal Year ending Friday 30th September 2022, the following arrangements 

for the Cashier’s Unit at all the Licensing Offices will be as follows: 

 

1) No cheque payments will be accepted after Friday 23rd September 2022. 

 

2) Only Debit Card payments will be accepted during the period  

    8:00 a.m. to 3:15 p.m. at all sites on Friday 30th September 2022. 

 

All offices will be opened from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for all non-cash transactions.  

 

The Transport Commissioner wishes to apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

21st September 2022 

Transport Commissioner 

 


